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Question 
Glasgow Station South - I understand that there is a new ambulance station planned to 

replace the existing one. Where can I find more information about those plans? For example 

the proposed site, the procurement programme etc.  
  

Answer 
The review of Glasgow South Station is included within the Service's ongoing workplan of 
assessing existing properties for their suitability.  Initial scoping had taken place of the 
existing station and site and this is reflected in the Initial Agreement which is attached that 
was approved by the SAS Board.  
The Scottish Government have also approved this Initial Agreement and have asked that we 
progress to Outline Business Case.   
  
This however, in line with all other Scottish Government health capital projects, has been 
paused due to the funding constraints. Given the current funding position it is anticipated 
that it is not likely to be until 2026/27 before development of any business case will be 
commenced.  
  
A copy of the Glasgow South Initial Agreement can be found on our website Business 
Cases  
 

https://www.scottishambulance.com/business-cases/
https://www.scottishambulance.com/business-cases/

